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COUNCIL MEETING – 25 SEPTEMBER 2019 
ITEM 14 – MEMBERS’ QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Councillor Luke Frost for 
response by the Deputy Leader of the Council and the Cabinet Member for 
Health, Leisure & Culture:- 
  
“In August 2012 the historic coffee pot locomotive, built at Head Wrightsons in 1870 
was removed from the then Halfords Roundabout and sent to Preston Park Museum 
and Grounds .At the time I believe it was said to be going off for restoration, has this 
been done ? If so what are the chances of it returning back home to its home over 
the river in Thornaby?”  
 


